
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'SCHEYETT, ANNA' <AMSCHEYE@mailbox.sc.edu>

Date: 1/3/2014 9:47:58 AM
Subject: RE: happy new year, and a follow up

Anna,

No, you haven't dropped the ball. We are still evaluating. I will be in contact soon.

Thanks.

Tony

Tony Kester
Aging Director
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9910, Fax 803-734-9886
kester@aging.sc.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic email may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or otherwise protected from
disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this electronic mail or its contents by persons other than the 
intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email so 
that we may correct our internal records. Please then delete the original message.

From: SCHEYETT, ANNA [mailto:AMSCHEYE@mailbox.sc.edu]
Sent: Thursday, January 02, 2014 10:09 AM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: happy new year, and a follow up

Hi Tony,
Happy New year! I hope you and yours had a great holiday.

I'm writing to see if there is anything you'd like me to do as a follow up to our last email. Given the passage of time, 
do you want a revised proposal that better reflects the time and tasks possible? I'm not trying to be a “noodge”, just 
want to make sure I haven't dropped the ball.

Thanks so much! 
Anna

Anna M. Scheyett, PhD, MSW, LCSW
Dean and Professor
College of Social Work
DeSaussure College
University of South Carolina
Columbia, SC 29208
803.777.4886
Email: amscheye@mailbox.sc.edu
Web: http://cosw.sc.edu
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